
 National Stuttering Association 
 The National Stuttering Association (NSA) provides support, friendship, and 

 information to the stuttering community, instilling the sense of self-worth so 

 often missing in the lives of those who battle this condition. 

 The NSA is the largest non-profit organization in the world dedicated to 

 bringing hope and empowerment to children and adults who stutter, their 

 families, and professionals, through support, education, advocacy, and 

 research. Our vision is to build on our position as the preeminent 

 organization for supporting people who stutter. 

 Regional Adult Chapter Coordinators: 

 Jazmynn Davis:  mrs.davis44life@gmail.com 

 Pascal Orelus:  pascal.orelus@gmail.com  / (954) 709-1149 

 Family Chapters: 

 Heather Salvo:  HSalvo@kent.edu 

 St. Louis:  Adults –  Meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month from 
 6:30PM-8:30PM at Fontbonne University – Welcome Center of the East 
 Building (6800 Wydown Blvd, St. Louis, 63105). For more information contact 
 Chapter Leaders Chad Mannisi and Jeffrey Best at  nsa_st.louis@yahoo.com  . 


